Coeur d’Alene Public Schools Sk

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER FAX 208.664.1748
1400 N. Northwood Center Court, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814 www,cdaschools.org
April 28, 2014

William L. McCrory
6065 N. Harcourt Drive
Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815-8473

Dear Mr. McCrory,
Per your request for public records dated 4-27-14 and received via email on 4-28-14.

I have attached the notice that was posted on February 21, 2014. This is a notice
-provided to the public that three or more Board Members would be attending an event in
Boise along with Board members from school districts from across the State. This event
is sponsored annually by the Idaho School Boards Association. Representatives from
Coeur d’Alene have attended for a number of years.

A similar event took place in November where hundreds of school board trustees
attended a convention (also sponsored by Idaho School Boards Association). Again, a
notice to the public was posted. Other events where more than two Board members may
be present as observers and/or invited guests may include school district events such as
graduations, open-houses, banquets, school assemblies, etc. As previously stated, public
notice is provided; no business is conducted while in attendance at these types of
events/meetings.

Board members traveled to Boise on February 24-25. No meeting was held therefore no
minutes exist.

This completes your request for public records.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Clerk of the Board/Records Custodian
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